
                

 

         16th November 2021 

Deputy Cormac Devlin 

Dáil Éireann    

Leinster House 

Dublin 2. 

 

PQ 52164/21 - The number of hospital beds in the public system by category in each of the years 

2016 to 2020 and to date in 2021 

 

Dear Deputy Devlin, 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

Please see attached spreadsheet for the average available beds in each of the years 2016 to 2020. 

I trust that this is of assistance.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Carol Ivory 

General Manager,  

Acute Operations 

 


